
 

    
      

       
     

 
   

  
 

 

 

 

 
                       

                                    
 

             
              

      

From: Jana Nethercott 
To: Jana Nethercott 
Subject: FW: Our condolences 
Date: March 16, 2023 1:27:40 PM 
Attachments: image001.png 

From: Darrin Caniff <Darrin.Canniff@chatham-kent.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 1:13 PM 
To: Richard Leatham <rleatham@westelgin.net>; Taraesa Tellier <ttellier@westelgin.net>; Bill 
Denning <bdenning@westelgin.net>; Michelle Navackas <mnavackas@westelgin.net>; Magda 
Badura <mbadura@westelgin.net> 
Cc: Michael Duben <Michael.Duben@chatham-kent.ca> 
Subject: Our condolences 

Council and CAO Badura, 

On behalf of the Municipality of Chatham-Kent Council and staff, we wish to extend our 
most heartfelt condolences on the passing of Mayor McPhail. 

We have no doubt the time he spent serving his community has had a lasting impact 
that will be remembered for years to come. 

Sincerely, 

Darrin Canniff Michael Duben 
Mayor  CAO 

This communication may be confidential and subject to the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act (Ontario). Unauthorized use is strictly prohibited. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete this email immediately. 
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